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Galena Park ISD’s main business office and 
campuses are CLOSED for  

Spring Break March 14-18, 2022.  
  

Questions or requests for information pertaining to the May 7, 2022 
Board of Trustees Election may be submitted to 

elections@galenaparkisd.com. 
 

Regular operations will resume Monday, March 21, 2022.    
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